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I support LD 266 “An Act to Require the Updating of Voter Registration Signatures”.
This proposed legislation is common sense. The purpose is to assure that our Maine 
Voter information is accurate. Voter roles change all the time as people die, move and
even switch their party affiliation. In good faith, cleaning up voter roles makes 
elections more trustworthy and gives voters more confidence that they can trust 
election results. By voting for LD 266, you can help Maine's electorate trust the 
results of our elections. Why would any government/municipality not support 
transparency?
Please help assure that any person who votes is doing so legally by voting that LD 
266 ought to pass! 
 


